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I oppose SB 348 as it is only a continuation of Measure 114.  A measure that we all 

know is still on hold due to legal battle.  I cannot support a bill being written in an 

effort to circumvent others that tied up in our court system.  It seems highly unethical 

from my standpoint. Especially when notice has not been given to the people of 

Oregon that this is even happening.  Thank you for taking the time to read my 

thoughts.  


